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HOLIDAY CAMPS WITH FOOD FOR YOUR CHILD, DURING THE SUMMER HOLIDAYS 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

It is with great pleasure that Amber Valley School Sport Partnership (AVSSP) can offer your child(ren) 
a place on our Summer Holiday Camps. 

 
AVSSP Holiday Activity Camps will take place during the first three weeks of the summer holidays, 
namely: 
Monday 25th July to Friday 29th July  
Monday 1st to Friday 5th August  
Monday 8th to Friday 12th August 

 
If you would like to take up this offer, please visit the following webpage to complete the booking 
form for your selected site and dates. 
www.avssp.co.uk/summerholidaycamps 

 

Places on our holiday camps will be offered on a first come first served basis so please book quickly to 
avoid disappointment.  

 
Places cost £15 per child, per day and we are accepting bookings from children in Reception through 
to Year 6 in the 2021/22 academic year. 

 
What to expect at our Holiday Camps! 

The camps will feature fun, exciting physical activity, and sport, including dodgeball, football, 
playground games, archery, fencing, dance, gymnastics, and swimming.  We will also be incorporating 
Summer themed crafts.  On selected dates, our camps may also feature a disco and inflatable fun. 

 
Food 

Food will be provided as part of the holiday camps, the food being prepared will be a pack up style 
lunch and snack including a drink, piece of fruit, snack bar and sandwich. 

 
Booking 

Please make your booking via the online link: www.avssp.co.uk/holidaycamps 

Once you are booked onto the camps you are expected to attend, if you miss a day of holiday camps 
you are required to inform the camp leader prior by phone call or text on 07555 697591, failure to do 
so may prevent you from attending further days. 
 
What will children need on the days? 

Children will be required to wear comfortable sports type clothing at the camps. 
Please bring a swimming costume and towel every day should your child intend to take part in 
swimming. We also recommend that each child brings a drink, each day. 

 
COVID-19 

If your child is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 as described by the NHS here they should not attend 
any camp days. Please ensure you contact the camp lead using the method described above and follow 
all relevant government guidelines at the time. 

 
We look forward to seeing you at our Holiday Camps 

Amber Valley School Sport Partnership 

http://www.avssp.co.uk/
http://www.avssp.co.uk/summerholidaycamps
http://www.avssp.co.uk/holidaycamps
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/main-symptoms/

